
Book Fair is here! 

Book fair will be open from Wednesday 30th november 

Students will visit the Fair on Tuesday for a browse, and to make a Wish 

List.  Please note that this is NOT an order and you are not obliged to 

buy all or any of the books on the list.  

Methods of Payment 

Students may bring cash to school. Visiting parents may pay using  

EFTPOS. 

You may also go online and allocate an amount for your child to spend 

at the Fair.   

 Use the link :  www.scholastic.com.au/payment 

 Select :  NSW 

 Select :  Thomas Acres Public School 

 Provide your full name. 

 Specify an amount you would like your child to spend at Book Fair.  

(They may already have an idea of the books on their wish list, or 

you may wish to nominate an amount they can spend).  The child 

will bring the Wish List, with the receipt number filled out on the back 

and collect their books from the Fair. 

**PLEASE DO NOT MAKE POP PAYMENTS** 

If we run out of a popular title, we can reorder and it should take a day or 

so to arrive. 

If you have a particular request that may be a Christmas gift, send the 

Wish list with the receipt number in a sealed envelope marked “Book 

Fair”. We will contact you to make COVID safe arrangements for  

delivery. 

 

Book Fair will be open for parents and community members who are  

visiting for Presentation Day, Kinder Orientation Day and Colour Run. 



Please return the Wish List with the  

receipt number and amount clearly 

marked if you pay online. 

Please complete the name and phone 

number sections in case we need to  

contact you regarding your Wish List 


